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I. This Act shall be known and cited as the SGA Freshman Forum Advisors Bill. 

II. The purpose of this bill is to change the Code of Laws to remove the UPC advisor from 
the Code of Laws. 

III. Chapter 800 currently reads: 
800.6 
The Freshman Forum shall be overseen by the Senate Freshman Forum advisor and the 
UPC Freshman Forum advisor. 

800.14 
Freshman Forum members are welcomed and encouraged to attend Senate and UPC 
meetings and events. Each Freshman Forum member shall be required to attend one (I) 
meeting per semester, with the choice of either attending a Senate meeting/volunteer 
opportunity or a UPC meeting/volunteer opportunity. 

IV. Chapter 800 now shall read: 
800.6 
The Freshman Forum shall be overseen by the Senate Freshman Forum advisors. 

800.14 
Freshman Forum members are welcomed and encouraged to attend Senate meetings and 
events. Each Freshman Forum member shall be required to attend one (1) Senate meeting 
per semester. 

V. This bill will become law upon ratification by two---thirds (2/3) vote of the University of 
North Alabama Student Government Association Senate and the subsequent approval of 
the Student Government Association President and Vice President. 
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